


 For more than 50 years, the James J. Howard Laboratory at Sandy Hook has 
collected information on commercially and recreationally important species of fish and 
shellfish, their habitat requirements, and the effects of human activities such as ocean 
dumping, dredging,  and marine contaminants upon the communities in which they live.  We 
hope that you enjoy our coloring and activity book and learn more about our activities at the 
laboratory and the unique and wondrous animals and the world in which they live.  
  

 We gratefully acknowledge all of the wonderful people who volunteered their time to put this 
together for you.  We especially appreciate the contributions from our young illustrators, Jennifer, Ryleigh, 
and Delaney.   

  For more information about the Lab check out our website:  http://sh.nefsc.noaa.gov/  

 


